
 

 

Sunnydown School Council – Minutes of Meetings 

 

Date:  Tuesday 14th January 2020 

Discussions this week: 

 

 Sean, the new Chef was invited into the meeting to discuss the new menu that will start next 

week. 

 

 The boys were extremely complimentary of the new menu and did confirm that they felt that 

it was representative of their class. 

 

 Some additional suggestions were for Hot Chocolate at break when the weather is colder and 

some suggestions for the Summer term. 

 

 Cameron Castle went on to read out a proposal for the Friends of Sunnydown for some new 

benches made from recycled bottles.  The Council were very positive and unanimous in their 

agreement.  They will take the idea to their forms for whole school approval. 

 


